
Frank Stewart, of La Perouse, has been an inmate of 
the Prince Henry Hospital for some weeks, but is now 
well on the road to recovery again. Frank says they 
just CAN’T keep him down. 

Margaret Patten, of the Cootamundra Girls’ home, 
recently won an award for one of her contributions to 
Dawn. Margaret was naturally very pleased with her 
success and her family who live in Redfern were very 
proud. 

Phyllis Khan, Gwen Daley, Lionel Daley and Evelyn 
Robinson in the  garden in front of Mr. Robinson’s home 

in Alice Street, Grafton. 

Mrs. Esther Mundy, of Wreck Bay, who died in Berry 
Hospital last month in her 70th year, was well known 
to hundreds of aboriginal people along the South Coast. 

In her youth, Mrs. Mundy was one of the factest 
aboriginal girl runners ever produced by this State. 

Mr. Jenks, popular Manager of the La Perouse 
Settlement, is back and about again after several weeks 
in  the Coast Hospital. 

given a great send-off by the residents of La Perouse, 
but pressure of work and the difficulty of finding a 
suitable replacement has kept him on the job a while 
longer. 

Mr, Jenks officially retired some weeks ago and 

W 

The stork recently paid a visit to Mrs. Miriam Joan 
Laurence, of Yarra Bay, and left her a lovely little son. 
Proud grandmother is Mrs. Florrie Munro, of Bass Hill. 
Congratulations, Mrs. Laurence. 

__t__ 

Last month the mobile X-ray unit of the New South 
Wales Anti-Tuberculosis Association paid . a visit to 
Kempsey, as part of its country campaign against 
tuberculosis. A special visit was made to the Burnt 
Bridge Station and most of the residents were X-rayed. 

They real$ like their films at the Burnt Bridge 
Aboriginal Station. When they had their first screening 
early last month, the show lasted for more than three 
and a half hours, and included “ Monsieur Beaucaire,” 
“ Sons of Matthew,” and some shorts. 

Later in the month they had ‘‘ Bush Christmas ” 

and “ Duffy’s Tavern.” 

__t__ 

MISSING PERSONS 
Can You Help? 

If any of the four aborigines, whose names are 
given below, would contact the Secretary of the 
Aborigines Welfare rd (Mr. Mullins), Box 3 0  
G.P.O., Sydney, he will be given some information 
to his definite advantage. 

These four people, who formerly came from 
Queensland, were last heard of in this State, but 
appear to have moved on wirhout leaving for- 
warding addresses. 

They are : 
Charlie DODD (Charlie has a wife, Eunice). 

George SAUNDERS, a shearer, last heard of 

Henry MORETON, last heard of at Tweed 

Duncan COBBS, said to have been at Broken 

The Editor would be grateful if any readers 
knowing the whereabouts of these people will pass 
this information on to them. 

in the Moree district. 

Heads, and- 

Hill. 
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